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The resources used in fur farms are wasteful; the raising and killing of animals for 

their fur is completely unnecessary today, especially with increasingly available 

quality faux furs. 

Even the best run fur farms are inherently cruel. If there is doubt, please visit one (full 

access -not selective access to the few in best/“showcase” conditions). 

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration. 


